From: Tim Raynem
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk™ <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>

Date: 04/12/2014 15:38
Subject: Green Belt Review

| am encouraged by the Wootton and Dry Sandford Community Newsletter to share my views on the proposed housing developments in
VWHDC region within the Green Belt.

I am sure you have done all you can to respect the beauty of Oxford and preserve as much green space as possible under central government
policy pressure to build. | am concerned about any of the erosion of the Green Belt and would seek assurance that if these proposals go ahead
then there will be no more for 50 years.

In Wootton | wonder if the plan to develop to the north of the Harley Davidson garage (Area 10) might be better directed to the field directly to
the west of the Harley Davidson garage, replacing quite a reasonable prospect view across fields with one where there is no real aesthetic.

In Kennington | think the proposed development to the south is extreme.

All the others seem reasonable if you have to build on the Green Belt at all.

I note from other Local Plan 2031 literature from VWHDC there are a number of non-green belt alternatives.

Whatever building you do please please please ensure the health, education, transport and employment infrastructure are manged well too.

TimR





